
From: Jones, Patty
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Please support C&H and Arkansas agriculture.
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:41:27 PM

 
 
Thank You,

Patty Jones,  API, AIC, AINS
Physical Damage/Fleet
501.228.1384
Have a nice day!

This email contains proprietary information and is confidential.  You are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is strictly
prohibited.
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